
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce raised
$2,550 for Bread & Broth at the charity mixer this month.

·      The 2018 Spartan World Championship returns to Lake
Tahoe  on  Sept.  29-30,  drawing  some  of  the  world’s  best
endurance athletes to the rugged mountains of Squaw Valley.
The seventh annual event is the culmination of Spartan’s 2018
Global  Championship  Series,  which  will  see  competitors
battling obstacles on five continents for the largest cash
purse in obstacle racing history.

·      There’s Magic in the Air is the theme of the El Dorado
County Fair that will run June 14-17 in Placerville.

·      Kirkwood is offering free cross country skiing to all
El  Dorado  County  veterans.  Contact  Debbie  Waldear  at
209.258.7248.  Proof  of  veteran  status  is  required.

·      South Tahoe Brewing Co. is having a fundraiser for
Heavenly’s avalanche dog program on Feb. 9 from 6-10pm.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/01/snippets-lake-tahoe-633/

